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The OTL students are taking on F. 
Scott Fitzgerald’s “The Great 
Gatsby” this month.We will read 3 
times a week during class. Great 
discussions to follow; so exciting!

Student Incentive:
“Homework Challenge”

1st student incentive is going 
strong! All students are trying 
hard to complete  their work!  3 
more weeks until the winners are 
announced. Good luck students!

Stephanie Skymba
Special Education Teacher

The Social Skills group has 
ventured out into the 
community. First stop, “My 
Favorite Muffin” for a sweet 
treat and next, The Warwick 
Public Library.
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